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November 21-22, 2013 

ITEM 161-2902+R1113 
Notice of Intent to remove the Sustainable Energy Technician Certificate of Applied Science Program 
from Moratorium 

THAT 
 GFC MSU wishes to notify the Board of Regents of its intent to withdraw the Sustainable Energy Technician 

Certificate of Applied Science Program from Moratorium.  The program was placed into moratorium in May 
2013. 

EXPLANATION 

The program will be accepting an intake of new students for fall 2014 and the College notifies the Board of its 
intent to withdraw the program from moratorium. 
  

ATTACHMENTS 
 None 

 


